 
Mudslingers OHV Club
PO Box 444
Twin Valley, MN  56584

Discussions on:
Saturday October 12, 2024
Mudslingers Campground


We didn’t hold a meeting on October 12, 2024 because we were missing the vice president and treasurer and not a lot of club members were present but we did hold some discussions.

Old Business:
Trailer Signs:  Glen said that he still needs to follow up with the company.

Dolly Parton Imagination Library Reading Program:  Glen said that we did get the bill in the mail for this year’s payment of $500.00 (2nd year of 5 year payment).  Brenda read a letter they sent and it stated that the program is growing this year and that it has been a great success so far.

Trail Maintenance: Brenda said that she did get the Work logs done for Clay Cnty and Norman Cnty.
Net Clay County amount (after percentage) is $ 556.92.
Net Norman County amount (after percentage) is $ 1,923.55
Clay County already came back and said that they set up a direct deposit and the money should be in our checking account.
Brenda had a problem sending the email to Liz so she sent to Carolyn and Carolyn was going to send to Liz, apparently they were having problems with the county emails.

Agassiz Central Trail: Ed from Firefrost ATV club did the ride today and stayed for a while in the evening.  He mentioned to Brenda that if Mudslingers didn’t want to do the Agassiz Central Trail for maintenance that Firefrost would be interested in maintaining that trail. She said that it hasn’t been discussed with the club but can be brought up in a future meeting.

Anti-ATV activists:  Ed mentioned to a few people that the anti-ATV activists are at it again and are trying to stop new ATV trails from being created.  He is all for having a trail run across the state of Minnesota from border to border.  He said that we should be contacting our local senator, Rob Kupec, and voice our opinion on creating new trails.  He would like to see new trails around Norman County also.

Spring Ride: Remer-Hill City Area:  Casey still wants to discuss who would be interested in doing a spring ride in the Remer-Hill City Area.  Just a note, the ATVMN Ride and Roast 2025 is scheduled at Remer on May 17, 2025.  


Next Meeting:
Next meeting:  The next meeting is scheduled for Saturday January 18, 2025 with 4pm meeting, potluck following with location to get determined closer to date (looking at Ada Golf course again if possible.)


